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Important Notices 

 

What we’ve been learning recently 

After the break we will be… 

Shining Stars  

 

English – The children have concluded their playscript learning journey this week. We used our potions made on World 
Book Day as the basis of our extension chapter onto George’s Marvellous Medicine. After writing our playscripts, we then 
enjoyed performing to the class! 
Maths – We have also completed our mass and capacity learning journey. The children learnt how to measure in kg and g, 
they used scales which will come in handy for cooking in the summer term. We also understood equivalent capacities, 
adding and subtracting capacities and comparing mass, capacity and volume.  
Wider Curriculum – In history, we discovered why the Romans invaded Britain, how they were so successful and what the 
Romans brought to the country. We put their success into action by creating our own battle formations on the field. In Science, 
we have been continuing to learn about light and shadows and why they change throughout the day. In Art, we collected 
leaves and flowers to sketch, practicing our observational drawing. A big thank you to all the parents who came to watch the 
Year 3/4 Bee Musical performance and providing the costumes. We all worked so hard and had lots of enjoyment practicing 
and performing.  
 

Congratulations to our Shining Stars last week.  

 
3B – Harper and Noah 

 
3W – Harvey and Scarlett  
 

Year 3 News 
4th April 2025 

• In English, we will start our new story called ‘The Sand 
Horse’. It tells the tale of a metaphoric sand horse created 
in St Ives. 

• In Maths we will begin our second learning journey of 
fractions. 

• Beginning our new unit on plants and animals. 

• In RE, we will be visiting Egloshayle church. 

• In PE, beginning our new unit on Athletics. 

 

PE Kit – Please make sure your child comes into school in full 
PE kit on a Tuesday.  
 
Church Visit – On Wednesday 23rd April, Year 3 will be 
walking down to Egloshayle church to find out about how 
Easter is celebrated. 
 
Roman Assembly – On Thursday 8th May, Year 3 have their 
Roman Year Group Assembly at 9:00am for parents and 
carers to come and watch in the school hall. Children will be 
showcasing some of the work from the Spring Term. 
 

3B – Jonathon Langton & Lindsey Smerdon 
Jlangton@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 
lsmerdon@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

3W – Lucy Tiplady 
ltiplady@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  
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